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HAVE OFSTED GOT IT WRONG? 

Why are our Headteachers professional associations so concerned  

about their proposals? 

Governors have a specific responsibility for the well-being of their 
Headteacher - we need to engage in the national debate. 

 
OGA would welcome as many Governors (which of course includes 

Headteachers) and Trustees as possible to join us to explore the 
issues raised in the two important consultations 

that close on 28th April 2025. 
 

School Accountability Reform (DfE) 
and  

Improving the way Ofsted inspects education  
  at 

Church House, Kidlington OX5 1GF 
https://www.oxford.anglican.org/directions  

 
Tuesday 22nd April 2025 at 7.00 - 8.30pm  

  Light refreshments available from 6.30pm 

 
                            While the free meeting is aimed primarily at school governors,  
                            others in education or with an interest in these consultations,  

will be most welcome. 

 
           To book your place please email   

                                 judith.bennetts@outlook.com   
 

                    or via the OGA website – contact us    

https://consult.education.gov.uk/school-accountability/education-accountability-reform/
https://consult.education.gov.uk/school-accountability/education-accountability-reform/
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/improving-the-way-ofsted-inspects-education
https://www.oxford.anglican.org/directions
mailto:judith.bennetts@outlook.com
https://oga4schoolgovernors.org.uk/contact-us%20/

